
         Do You Have Working Smoke Detectors?          
Your Safety Matters to Us! 

Millersville Fire Department, in partnership with the Tennessee State Fire Marshall’s Office, is helping residents stay safe by providing 
information—and possible assistance—regarding working smoke detectors. 

If you do not have a working smoke detector and would like more information on how to obtain one, please fill out the form below and 
return it to: 

    Millersville City Hall 
Monday – Friday | 9:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

A representative from the Millersville Fire Department will contact you. 

         Request Form: 

Name: ___________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________ 

City: ___________________ 
State: ________ Zip: ________________ 

Phone: _________________________ 

Best Time to Call (circle all that apply): 
8am–12pm / 1pm–5pm / 6pm–8pm 

   This program is proudly sponsored by the Millersville Fire Department and the Tennessee State Fire Marshall’s Office. 
Stay safe. Stay prepared. 

 


